
READINGTON TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE  

BUDGET MEETING – March 25, 2023 

 

 

Mayor Huelsebusch calls the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. announcing that all laws governing the 

Open Public Meetings Act have been met and that this meeting has been duly advertised.  

 

 

PRESENT:  Mayor J. Huelsebusch, Deputy Mayor A. Mueller, Mr. J. Albanese, Mr. J Heller,  

    and Mr. V. Panico 

        

ALSO PRESENT: Administrator R. Sheola, Chief Financial Officer T. Ferry   

    and Municipal Clerk K. Parker 

    

ABSENT:  None 

 

 

2023 BUDGET DISCUSSION 

 

Administrator Sheola highlighted the current proposed budget with recommendations from the 

previous budget meeting.  Chief Financial Officer outlined the current debt and projected debt by the 

end of 2023.   

 

The Committee reviewed the budget line items and capital requests in an effort to reduce the budget 

further.   Administrator Sheola advised that he would consult with the Department of Public Works 

Director and the Township Engineer relating to proposed road reclamation projects and the Public 

Safety Director to discuss staffing levels for further evaluation of the individual capital requests.   

 

The Committee discussed the status of the current debt and potential sources of additional revenue to 

lessen the debt in future years and financing of proposed capital request projects. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

There were none. 

 

As there was no further business, A MOTION was made at 12:30 p.m. by Mr. Albanese to adjourn the  

meeting, seconded by Mr. Heller with a vote of ayes all, nays none recorded. 

 

 

 

 

       Submitted: 

 

        

 

       Karin M. Parker, RMC 

       Municipal Clerk 


